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To:  Directors of Aviation and/or Civil Aeronautics of the member States of LACAC and 
members of GEPEJTA. 

 
Subject: Forty-eighth Meeting of the Group of Experts on Political, Economic and Juridical 

Affairs of Air Transport (GEPEJTA/48V, 8 September 2021); Training Macro task 
 
 
 
Distinguished Sir/Madam, 
 

Regarding the 2021 Meetings Program approved by the VI Extraordinary Assembly of 
LACAC, and the reorganization of the face-to-face meetings to virtual for the year 2021, I proceed to 
confirm the holding of the Forty-eighth Virtual Meeting of the Group of Experts on Political, Economic 
and Judicial Affairs of Air Transport, GEPEJTA/48V, of this Commission. 

 
Based on the foregoing, the Secretariat proceeds to host the GEPEJTA/48V specifically 

to address issues related to the Macro Task on Training for Wednesday, September 8, 2021, at 8 am 
Lima (GMT-5). 

 
As Attachment 1 you will find the provisional Agenda, with the information available 

so far. 
 

Attachment 2 includes the tentative program of the sessions. 
 

Attachment 3 contains the link to access the registration form for the meeting, which 
we request be completed by the attendees as soon as possible.  

 
In Attachment 4 the rules for virtual meetings (etiquette in the network) are provided.  

 
The connection link to access the meeting will be provided later by email. 

 
Additionally, the corresponding Working Papers for the meeting will be uploaded to 

the LACAC website once they are received by this Secretariat. In addition, we request that these Papers 
be presented in Power Point or any other similar program in the virtual meeting. 
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I take the opportunity to express the assurances of my highest consideration and 
esteem.  

 
 
 

Jaime Binder 

Secretary of LACAC 


